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The regular monthly meeting of the Chickamauga City Board of Education for July 11, 2022 was not 
held  due to lack of quorum. 

 
Unless pending items are addressed in the appropriate manner prior to the August Board meeting, all 
items on the July Agenda will be addressed at that time. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board Meeting of the Chickamauga City Board of Education will be held 
on August 8, 2022, at 5:15 p.m., in the Board Room. 
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